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ADDENDUM #1  

RFA-2024-DENTA-01-ANEST 

The Office of Professional Licensure and Certification (OPLC) published a Request for 

Applications (RFA) on July 26, 2023, to solicit applications for the provision of Dental 

Anesthesia Inspector Services to conduct inspections of providers, facilities and/or 

hosting facilities, as appropriate. 

The OPLC is publishing Addendum #1 to this RFA in order to amend Paragraph 

3.3.2., to read: 

3.3.2.  All Questions and applications must be submitted electronically to: 

State of New Hampshire 

Office of Professional Licensure and Certification 

Heather A. Kelley, Director 

7 Eagle Square 

Concord, NH  03301 

E-mail:  OPLC.Contracts@oplc.nh.gov 

Phone:  (603) 271-0142 

 

 

NOTE:  ALL CHANGESTO THE RFA NOTED IN ADDENDUMS WILL SUPERSEDE PREVIOUSLY 

SUBMITTED DOCUMENTS AND MUST BE SUBMITTED WITH THE APPLICATION.  ALL OTHER 

SPECIFICATIONs OF THE RFA REMAIN UNCHANGED AND VALID.  ANY QUESTIONS CAN BE 

DIRECTED TO THE CONTRACT SPECIALIST IDENTIFIED IN RFA-2024-DENTA-01-ANEST. 
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